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Friday, 17 June 2016 

Condor Blanco Mines Limited – Panel Publishes Reasons 

The Panel today published the reasons for its decision on an application dated 1 May 
2016 from Mr Joshua Farquhar in relation to the affairs of Condor Blanco Mines 
Limited. 

Details of the Panel's decision can be found at TP16/35. 

The Panel's reasons for its decisions are on the Panel's website at 
www.takeovers.gov.au. 

The sitting Panel was James Dickson, Michelle Jablko (sitting President) and Nicola 
Wakefield Evans. 
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